

Dear Fourth Grade Parents,

I cannot believe another school year has come and gone and summer vacation is almost here! Recently, I met with your child's class to discuss their summer reading assignments. Your child is required to read a minimum of two books this summer. There is one mandatory requirement, *Maniac Magee*, by Jerry Spinelli. The other book should be an age appropriate book or one from the suggested list. These assignments will help your child review and maintain skills.

These assignments are mandatory and must be submitted on the first day of school. Assignments will be posted on the school website before the end of the school year.

Please read and sign the bottom portion of the attached summer reading form and return it via email or send it to school before school lets out for summer.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Cooper